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The Drawdown recently published its latest Fund Finance Tracker, which provides a detailed
breakdown of lender data in subscription lines, NAV lines, and GP facilities over the last six
months. The statistics offer insight into the type, size, location, and investment strategy of
recent Fund Finance deals. In addition to the tracker, the article also highlights emerging Fund
Finance trends, such as increased selectiveness by lenders and the uptick in ESG-focused
facilities. To read more, please click here. 
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